
 

Coronavirus / COVID-19 update #9: Update on 
Milan flying  
February 29, 2020 
All flight attendants 
 
 

Due to a reduction in demand, we will be pausing service to Milan (MXP) effective tomorrow 
until late April.  

After tomorrow’s flight, we will have successfully returned all crewmembers back to the US. 

What if I was scheduled to fly to Milan (MXP) in March? 
For those scheduled to work to MXP in March, we will work with the APFA on pay protection. 
 
The safety of our customers and team members is our top priority. Thank you for your 
continued commitment to taking care of our customers and each other during this evolving 
situation. 
 

 

Amanda Freitag 
Sr. Manager, Flight Service Operations and Security 
Amanda.Freitag@aa.com 
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